
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Michael & Kim, 
                                                                     
Congratulations! 
  
On behalf of the Grand Foundation and the Windy Gap Environmental Fund Committee (Committee), we 
are happy to inform you that we have approved conditional funding of your proposal in the amount of 
$80,000 for Stormwater Management Plan.   
                                                                                              
Funding is contingent upon the Committee’s evaluation of the following information we are requesting be 
submitted by 2/15/2023. The Committee needs to see data loading quantifications. In addition, please 
provide the addition of monitoring needed in overall plan - need to ground truth existing nutrient loading 
and characterize future loading reductions.   
 
You will find attached a 2023 Memorandum of Understanding (please look this over as there are specific 
guidelines that need to be approved and followed upon acceptance), a Model Release form. These forms 
are required to ensure your organization understands the terms of the grant agreement. We are also 
requesting status updates of this grant and we require a final report upon completion of this grant (Final 
Report template attached). This must be provided before any future applications can be considered.  
  
You will sign the MOU and Model Release form (if applicable) and email them to Megan. 
Once you have done this step and provided the requested documents, you may request funds from the 
Grand Foundation by emailing a request to megan@grandfoundation.com 
  
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the grant award or request, please feel free to contact me. 
  
Congratulations once again! 
  
Kindest, 
Windy Gap Environmental Fund Committee 


